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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Board of County Commissioners 

FROM: Dylan Reingold, County Attorney~ 
DATE: May 14, 2018 

SUBJECT: City of Vero Beach Electric Utility Sale Letter of Support 

As the Indian River County Board of County Commissioners (the "Board") is aware, the sale of the City of 
Vero Beach electric utility is continuing to move forward. The next step in the process will be the Florida 
Public Service Commission ("FPSC") Agenda Conference which is scheduled for June 5, 2018. On May 
1, 2018, the Board authorized travel to attend the FPSC Agenda Conference. The County Attorney's Office 
drafted the attached letter of support of the sale to either be submitted prior to or at the FPSC Agenda 
Conference. The staff recommendation is scheduled to be released on May 23, 2018. Thus, it may be 
appropriate to modify the letter depending on the staff recommendation. 

RECOMMENDATION. 

The County Attorney recommends that the Board authorize the chair to modify, if necessary, and execute 
the letter and have it submitted prior to or at the Florida Public Service Commission Agenda Conference. 

ATTACHMENT(S). 

Proposed Letter 
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